Lucy Perry

From:

Edwina Crowley < Edwina. Crowley@thanet.gov.uk>

Sent:

09 January 2015 12:48

To:

Lucy Perry; Grant Burton; Ged Lucas

Cc:

Heaton Kevin < KHeaton@mdaconsulting.co.uk > (KHeaton@mdaconsulting.co.uk);

Stuart McLeod

Subject:

RE: Restoration of Dreamland Margate HG-08-19260

Dear Lucy,

We will ensure we can make this date/time, it is important to meet up. Assume it is at your office, just let us know what time suites you, and I will confirm numbers/names.

Kind regards

Edwina

Edwina Crowley MRICS

Head of Economic Development and Asset Management

Thanet District Council PO Box 9, Cecil Street

Margate

Kent CT9 1XZ Tel: 01843 577646 Mob: 07810 507140

From: Lucy Perry [mailto:LucyP@hlf.org.uk]

Sent: 09 January 2015 09:45

To: Edwina Crowley; Grant Burton; Ged Lucas

Cc: Heaton Kevin <KHeaton@mdaconsulting.co.uk> (KHeaton@mdaconsulting.co.uk); Stuart McLeod

Subject: RE: Restoration of Dreamland Margate HG-08-19260

Dear Edwina,

Many thanks for your email. I've been in touch with the Dreamland Trust about a meeting – they cannot meet on 28th January but they have suggested Monday 9th February as an alternative. Would this date be ok for you?

With best wishes

Lucy

Lucy Perry

Casework Manager, South East England

Direct line: 020 7591 6244 Mobile: 07966 404028 Email: <u>lucyp@hlf.org.uk</u> Twitter: @HLFSouthEast

I work part time, usually in the office Monday – Wednesday, and on phone/email on Thursday and Friday mornings

From: Edwina Crowley [mailto:Edwina.Crowley@thanet.gov.uk]

Sent: 08 January 2015 13:47

To: Lucy Perry; Grant Burton; Ged Lucas

Cc: Heaton Kevin <KHeaton@mdaconsulting.co.uk> (KHeaton@mdaconsulting.co.uk); Stuart McLeod **Subject:** RE: Restoration of Dreamland Margate HG-08-19260

Dear Lucy,

Thank you for your email we note your comments and concerns.

We shut down over Christmas but as a result of your email I have now reviewed historic report(s) that you have received and agree that we need to improve the quality of information. Accordingly I am just finishing off a comprehensive report to send to you, which has quite a lot of input from others, hence the delay in getting it over. However, I will ensure it reaches you tomorrow.

In the meantime can you confirm you are still available to meet later this month and if so is the 28th January still available? If not can you suggest some dates in February. We would be delighted if the Dreamland Trust can join us.

Kind regards Edwina

Edwina Crowley MRICS
Head of Economic Development and Asset Management
Thanet District Council
PO Box 9, Cecil Street
Margate
Kent CT9 1XZ

Tel: 01843 577646 Mob: 07810 507140